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Thursday 14th September, 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 

RE: Year 6 Residential Trip  

 

As you are already aware, this year we will be taking the year 6 children on their residential trip to 

PGL Marchants Hill from Tuesday 14th November to Friday 17th November 2023. 

This trip is a wonderful bonding opportunity for the year group and really unites the children going 

into their final year of primary school so therefore we would like to take as many of them as 

possible. We understand however that the cost may be difficult to find at the moment so 

arrangements can be made to help spread the costs. We do not want to leave any child behind 

due to financial reasons so please speak to the office if you would like your child to go but are 

facing issues with payment at the moment.  

PGL require our final numbers by Monday 2nd October so please alert us to your interest in sending 

your child on the trip before this date.  

Once again, this really is a wonderful experience for the children so please sign your children 

up with the office and let us know if there is anything we can do to help ease concerns or 
worries ahead of the trip.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms. Kelleher     

UKS2 phase leader 
 
 

 
 

 


